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Hello,
 
Please extend the comment period for this comment for at least another 60 days. Given
the potential size of taxpayer exposure and the complexity of the issues involved, 30
days is not a sufficient time for the public to provide informed comment and critique of
the proposal.
 
Thank you,
 
Brian Knight
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